
  
 

 

 

 

September 29, 2023 

 

Board Memo 122-2023: NAPS Response to the USPS Proposed RPDC and LPC Staffing  

 

Executive Board, 

 

Attached is NAPS response to the Postal Service proposed EAS staffing for RP&DC and LPC. NAPS believes 

the USPS must live up to and achieve its obligation under 39 U.S. Code § 1004 (a), in which USPS is required to 

provide compensation, working conditions, and career opportunities that will assure the attraction and retention of 

qualified and capable supervisory and other managerial personnel.  
 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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